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Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Orange Public School has a strong tradition of offering students the opportunity to lead 

and thrive. This was clearly evident at the school this week with 24 Year 5 students 

(who had been selected by their peers) moving forward to present their speeches 

hoping to gain selection as representatives in the Student Representative Council 

including the Captain and Vice Captain positions. What an incredible group of students 

who showed they not only have the qualities to fulfil the role of school leader but 

presented themselves in an outstanding fashion with excellent voice projection and 

clear explanation on how they will work in the role as a school leader. I congratulate all 

students and the announcement of the leadership team will be given in the near future 

with the captains announced at the final assembly in week 10. 
 

This week the school has also been working very hard towards end of year targets with 

all classes commencing final units of work in literacy and many classes are moving 

towards end of year art projects including celebration themes.  
 

The P&C will be holding a family BBQ at our Christmas Concert on Wednesday 12th 

December at the Primary site. The concert will involve all the classes performing a  

Christmas themed dance number. This is always a great night with the proceedings 

kicking off at 5pm with the concert commencing at 6pm. The BBQ is to assist parents 

with the evening meal and should be enjoyed by all. 
 

Next week the school commences the annual Swim School for students in grades 2 to 6 

who require additional lessons. The ability to competently swim is such an important 

part of Australian life and as such, we place great emphasis on providing the 

opportunity for the two week intensive lessons each year. Parents are reminded to 

have your child ready each day with their towel and required swimmers, sunscreen and 

other items they may require such as a hair brush for students with longer hair etc. 

Parents of all students would also be wise to provide additional underwear for their 

children as often this item of clothing becomes wet through changing or swimming. 

The provision of a plastic bag for the wet items is also a must. 

Learn to swim students are required to bring $4 each day to the front office unless 

you have a fitness pass or pool season pass. 

 

Enjoy the Week  

 

Bradley Tom 

Principal 



 

FROM THE LIBRARIAN 
Overdue notices will again be sent out this week. This is an opportunity to have a search at home in case any books 

have been misplaced. If you are sure your book has been returned a polite note to your Librarian is appreciated. 

Please disregard this weeks reminder if you have recently returned your books. We will endeavour to locate any 

books that may have been put in the wrong place. These notices are just a friendly reminder and should not be 

onerous to anyone. 

 

Ms Smith 

Librarian 

   

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 
 

 

OPS Sport 

K-6 Every Friday 

OPS - 2018 School Year Dates 

December 4 
Infants Fun Friends Finale - certificates at 

2.50pm Infants courtyard, 

December 5 Volunteers Morning Tea 11.10 - 11.50am 

December 6,7 

Kinder Dinosaur Museum Visit -  

6th- Kinder Aqua, Blue, Yellow 

7th - Kinder Green, Pink, Red 

December 7 Year 2 Orientation and Disco 

December 10 Year 2 PCYC Class Party - details to follow 

December  

3-14 

School Swimming Scheme  

Year 2 -  10.15am - 11.00am 

Years 3 - 6  - 11.00am - 11.45am 

December 12 Christmas Concert - details to follow 

December 13 Stage 2 Movie Excursion - details to follow 

December 14 
Year 5 Ten-Pin Bowling Excursion -  

details to follow 

December 14 Year 6 Borenore Caves - details to follow 

December 17 Year 6 Farewell - details to follow 

December  17 

OPS Presentation -  

Community Hall, Primary 
 

K-2 - 10am to 11am 

Stage 2 - 11.30am to 12.30pm 

Stage 3 - 1pm to 2pm 

December 18 Year 6 Water Fight and Softball match. 

December 18 Stage 1 Movie Excursion - details to follow 

December 19 

2019 SRC Induction &  

Year 6 Right of Passage 

Community Hall, Primary 2pm to 3.10pm 

December 19 Last Day of Term 4 for students 

OPS - 2019 School Year Dates 

January 29  Staff Development Day 

January 30 First day of Term 1 2019 - Years 1-6 attend 

February 19 OPS Year 2-6 Swimming Carnival 

February 26 ODPSSA Swimming Carnival 

OPS Assemblies 

Kindergarten 
Wednesday 5th December 

2.30pm-3pm 

Year 1 
Thursday 6th December 

2.30pm-3pm 

Year 2 
Monday 3rd December 

2.30pm-3pm 

Year 3-6 
Friday 30th November 

2.30pm-3pm 
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Clothing Pool 

The Clothing Pool is located at the Primary Campus - Sale Street building. The 

Clothing Pool does not have EFTPOS facilities. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If you are able to volunteer in our Clothing Pool please call Michelle Blowes  - 0434 947 836 



 4       
  P&C News          P&C email address: opspnc@gmail.com 



Community News D18/63635 

 

 

VACATION CARE 
JANUARY 2019 SCHOOL HOLIDAYS 

 
 

Bookings open Monday 3 December 2018 @ 9am 
 
 

Calare Public School Spring Street Children’s Centre 

7.30 am to 6 pm 8 am to 6 pm 

Monday 7 Jan to Friday 11 Jan 
Monday 14 Jan to Friday 18 Jan 
Monday 21 Jan to Friday 25 Jan 

Tuesday 29 January (Pupil Free day) 
 

 Booking forms can be emailed to childrensservices@orange.nsw.gov.au, completed and 
with credit card details for full payment. 
OR 

 Presented in person between 9am and 4pm at Giyalang Ganya – Community Services, 
286 Lords Place, Orange or Spring Street Childrens Centre, Spring Street Orange. 

 Bookings are limited and fill quickly 

 Full payment must be made and all forms signed and completed at the time of booking. 

 Change of mind cancellations will only be refunded if they can be filled from the waiting 
list. 

 New children will need to complete an enrolment form and confirm the enrolment on 
the MYGOV website or APP. 

 

 For more information please call 6393 8607 or email 
childrensservices@orange.nsw.gov.au 

 

 For existing families, all Vacation Care documents will be emailed to you prior to 
bookings opening. Payment is available via credit card on the booking form. It will be 
charged as per the CCS/Hubworks estimate. 
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